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UPCOMING ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

SSRID will be holding its 2023 Annual General 

Meeting on Wednesday, April 12th, 2023, 

beginning at 9:00AM in the SSRID shop, #25 1st 

Avenue East, Outlook. 

 

Important topics of discussion at the AGM include: 

 

− District finances, including the 2022 audited 

statements and the 2023 operating budget. 

− District operations for the upcoming season, 

including Mag-H treatments and 

maintenance/rehab objectives.  

− Updates from Ministry of Ag, Water 

Security Agency, SIPA, and ICDC. 

− Review of the new SCAP funding 

partnership, and proposal of a new 5-year 

IRP commitment between SSRID and 

Ministry of Ag. 

  

FOR SALE BY TENDER 

 

The SSRID offers the following trucks for sale 

to district consumers, by tender. Tenders must 

be submitted to Krystine Magel, Administrator, 

no later than 4:00PM on Friday, April 28th, 

2023. The highest or any tender not necessarily 

accepted. All trucks are “as is, where is”. 

 

Tenders may be submitted by email: 

ssrid1@sasktel.net 

Tenders may be submitted by mail: 

SSRID No. 1 Inc. 

PO Box 699 

Outlook, SK, S0L 2N0 

 

Unit #1:  

2017 F-150, regular cab, 4x4, 119,453.9kms 
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Unit#2: 

2017 F-150, regular cab, 4x4, 125,319.4kms 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unit #3: 
2017 F-150, regular cab, 4x4, 140,923.0kms 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Unit #4: 

2017 F-150, regular cab, 4x4, 140,699.3kms 
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